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Dear Parent(s), 

This letter confirms your student’s registration for High School Camp, June 30–July 3, 2024. This is going to 
be an incredible experience for your student as scores of high school students, guided by a group of 
incredible counselors, lean in to experience God and have an incredible time along the way! We are thrilled 
that your student will be joining us for this truly life-changing week!  

To help you and your student get ready for this new experience, we’ve included some details and 
information that will help you to prepare and know a bit more of what to expect: 

• Each day will consist of sessions held at the Granger Campus as well as day trips throughout 
the greater Michiana region. These day trips will be memory-making adventures for 
students and their counselors to experience together. 

• Similar to past Granger Community Church (GCC) camp experiences, each student will be 
placed in a group of peers and paired with a counselor throughout the week. Together this 
group will experience sessions, day trips and group time. 

• High School Camp will be full days of amazing experiences with students spending the nights 
at home. You should plan to drop off your student at the Granger Campus each morning at  
9 a.m. and to pick up your student each evening at 10 p.m.  

• Even though students will sleep at home, High School Camp will be a continuous experience 
with each day building on the last so you should plan for your student to fully be a part of all 
four days so they won’t miss anything. 

• Lunches and dinners will be covered each day as will all costs for the day trips including 
transportation. Each student will also get a camp shirt as part of their registration. 

• As details are finalized for each of the day trips, we will send out a full itinerary prior to 
camp that will include any day trip waivers needed and guidance on any items your student 
should pack for the day. You can expect this communication by the end of June. 

We look forward to spending the week with your student and can’t wait to see all the ways that God is 
going to move through this camp experience! 
Sincerely,       

                                                          
 
John Keim              Reed Sapp 
Pastor of Family and Missions           Director of Students and Young Adults                                                                           
 
 


